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From: Anca Vlasopolos
To: MEPA-regs (EEA)
Subject: Wetland restoration projects
Date: Thursday, November 10, 2022 4:47:23 PM

Please streamline procedures for these essential projects.

Thank you.

Anca Vlasopolos 
580 Lumbert Mill Rd.
Centerville, MA 02632

-- 
www.vlasopolos.com

"I believe that if ever I had to practice cannibalism, I might manage if there were enough tarragon
around."—James Beard
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